Each staff member has to have their licensed qualified units to work in the specific age groups. Each staff member must be cleared through the DOJ, FBI, Criminal Clearance, and Child Abuse, and must obtain child first aid & CPR before they are hired at our facility.

All staff members are required to treat each child with respect, compassion, love, and positive guidance. 


FAMILY-TEACHER CONVERSATIONS

We encourage you to schedule meetings with your child’s teacher whenever you have questions or concerns. In addition, we offer family-teacher conversations twice a year. This gives you the opportunity to discuss your child’s interests, progress and any other questions you may have regarding our programs. We hope you will take advantage of these opportunities to visit with the teacher to discuss your child’s interests and progress. The teachers are not allowed to give out their personal email, home number nor cell phone. This is a company violation and the teacher could be terminated.


